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A Message from the Director 

Dear members and partners, 

Years follow but are not alike. 

The year 2017 began with the strong cooperation of MAIN and its 

members. We would like to thank you for the trust you have shown in us 

in the year 2016 and will do our best to ensure that your satisfaction 

exceeds your expectation in 2017. 

Inclusive finance is getting more and more professional in the continent 

and new tools have been developed that your network can make use of 

and benefit out of it. Africa’s microfinance ecosystem is very different 

nowadays from what it used to be despite the sector’s slow development 

compared with other parts of the world and yet it has an important 

potential growth and innovation that we would like to share with you. 

Among the many changes that enable Africa to emerge as a growing 

continent, the introduction of digital sphere plays an important role as 

that of economic and social development that has become inevitable. 

Hence, microfinance institutions incorporated such an important 

technological revolution and made it part of their financial system. 

Accordingly, MAIN has scheduled to conduct two training sessions on 

digital finance in the year 2017, one for francophone and one for English-

speaking members. 

We hope to see you in one of the upcoming trainings which are intended 

to scale up your institution’s digital financial system. 

MAIN, counts on the support and active involvement of its members 

institution for better achievements of its programs. 

Best Regards, 

 

Mohamed ATTANDA 

Executive Director 
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